
Hello Mrs Groth 

I am Maria from the Safer Roads Unit for Thames Valley Police. Our teams are 
committed to the reduction of collisions leading to road deaths and serious injury. 

We prioritise enforcement and education for drink and drug driving, the non wearing 
of seatbelts, excessive speed and driving whilst distracted. 

We create reports on a quarterly basis to share with our policing teams and partner 
agencies.  

You have expressed concerns via TVP Alerts in relation to the above issues and 
therefore we would like to trial sharing these reports with you. 

Please take a look at the attached report for your area and let us know what you 
think.  We would like to receive some feedback as to whether you feel this 
information is beneficial to you. Please also share with your friends and family and 
other community members. 

Maria 

Traffic Management Officer Team Leader 

 


